UNM School of Law

Faculty Meeting
August 22, 1977
Dean's Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Utton, J. Ellis, Martinez, W. Ellis, Stelzner, Simson,
Romero, Teitelbaum, Kovnat, Desiderio, Gonzales, Winograd,
Occhialino, Schwartz, Minzner, Muir, Hart.

1. The faculty voted to allow Joseph Cabarrus to continue in the Law
School on probation provided his grade in Criminal Procedure is C or
better; the condition to dissolve if the grade in that course is not
available by the time of the faculty meeting on Monday, August 29, 1977.

2. The faculty voted to allow Eric Morrison to continue in the Law
School on probation.

3. The faculty voted to suspend Gary Robinson and Mauricio Rodriguez.

4. Professor Hugh Muir was duly elected to the University Faculty
Senate to serve while Garrett Flickinger is on leave.

5. Meeting adjourned.

Res ectfully submitted,

Frederick M. Hart
Dean



